Hon. Dianne Feinstein, Chairman

Subcommittee on Interior, Environment and Related Agencies

United States Senate Committee on Appropriations

Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Chairman Feinstein, 

RE: SUPPORT FOR FY2010 LWCF (AGNEW) HURDYGURDY CREEK APPROPRIATION 

I urge you to support a $4.5 million from the Land and Water Conservation Fund for the 5360-acre Agnew - Hurdygurdy Creek Project, located in the Smith River National Recreation Area (NRA), in Del Norte County, California. 

The Smith River is our premier stronghold for salmon, steelhead and native trout and Hurdygurdy Creek is one of the most productive salmon streams in the watershed. This tributary provides habitat refugium for wild salmon, steelhead, and coastal cutthroat trout.  

Wild salmon populations are declining precipitously throughout California. Protecting Hurdygurdy Creek is a critically important investment in the recovery of our native salmon species — not only for the Smith River but for the Klamath River and our other coastal rivers as well. 

Thank you for your leadership and assistance. By securing and protecting this last private  inholding, we are investing in the recovery of our wild salmon populations and we are completing the Smith River NRA.

 

Sincerely,

(your name)

